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Training & Technical Assistance Provider
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

Training & Technical Assistance Request Program

The New York State Office of Victim Services (OVS)  is
announcing a funding opportunity for a training and technical
assistance provider.
 
This Request for Proposals (RFP) seeks an organization to
coordinate and provide the training, coaching, and technical
assistance to OVS-funded Victim Assistance Programs
(VAPs) through the OVS Training and Technical Assistance
Request Program (TTARP).

TTARP is a customized, no-cost training, coaching, and
technical assistance pairing service for VAPs. Under this program, the successful Bidder
will coordinate, develop and offer a selection of customizable training topics and
modalities for VAPs on a pre-scheduled and as-requested basis.
 
One contract resulting from this procurement will be effective March 1, 2022 through
September 30, 2024 and all TTARP Project proposals are due Tuesday, February 22nd,
end of day.

For additional information regarding this procurement opportunity as well as important
details and deadlines, please view the New York State Contract Reporter Advertisement or
click the button below to download the full RFP.

Training & Technical Assistance Provider - RFP

On behalf of the New York State Office of Victim Services, thank you for your commitment
to providing the highest quality services to victims of crime in New York State.

Previous announcements from OVS are now available via VAP Connect, a NEW online
forum for VAPs. You can also subscribe to future email correspondences from OVS by
clicking the Subscribe Now! button below.

Subscribe Now!
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